July 10, 2025
Mayor Henriquez,

| am writing to you on behalf of the Key West
Junior Football League to inquire about the
process for requesting that our press box be
named in honor of Wayne Goldstein.

Mr. Goldstein had a long history with our
league, dating back to the 1970s, during
which he has held various roles, including
coaching, serving on the board of directors,
and ultimately becoming the voice of the
KWJFL from 1997 to 2017, until his illness
forced him to step down.

We look forward to the City's guidance on
how to proceed with this request.

Thank you,
Michelle Nira Cobien



